Elmer, Linda

From: Joe <joebova7@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 8:31 PM

To: Elmer, Linda; Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Per 4476-4482 N, 25th Street in the Garden Homes Historic District

August 29, 2017
Mr. Owczarski and Ms. Elmer,

In response to your letter dated August 18, 2017 per resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the
installation of vinyl replacement windows at 4476-4482 N. 25th Street in the Garden Homes Historic District for William C.
Smith,

let it be known this may be a moot issue as it appears Mr. Smith already installed the vinyl replacement windows. My
conclusion rests upon my observation that windows in that 2-family structure had product labels affixed to each window,

indicating to me that the windows were so recently installed that Mr. Smith had yet taken the time to remove the product
labels.

If that be the outcome, | am not in objection as | do not wish Mr. Smith to incur an economic burden to remove those
windows.
If that is not the outcome, which is to say that Mr. Smith has not yet installed the vinyl replacement windows, | vote that

Mr. Smith be required to have his windows conform to the historicity requirements designated for windows in the Garden
Homes Historic District.

Joe Bova
Homeowner for 47 years
4468 N. 26th Street



